 December Kindergram
 
   I hope the busy days of Thanksgiving, now falling into the shopping and planning for Christmas, find you healthy and ready for the excitement building up to the big day! We have had a busy November and move to an even busier December at school! I am a bit in shock that we are in December already!
   As we look to the cold weather at hand, and continuing for several months, we are asking that your child is dressed for the weather. If you would like extra socks and mittens at school, we are glad to label them and have them ready in case of need!
   We continue to work on identifying and constructing with shapes, including squares, triangles, circles, rectangles, hexagons, rhombuses and others. The students have done well identifying them in many places and being able to describe them with accuracy! In January, we will move to addition and subtraction.
   In Writing, we have continued work with phonics and writing letters as well as learning resources to use when spelling words needed in our writing. We have started a daily writing journal.
   In Reading, we are reading a variety of leveled books that match your child’s reading level. I believe books and reading are a top priority for young children. We read many books aloud and have been learning the difference between fiction and nonfiction. The children are quickly able to identify both and give reasons why they think it is fiction vs. nonfiction.
   Other units of work will include learning about Christmas around the world including Christmas in Holland and Mexico as well as Hannukah traditions and traditions in celebrating Kwanzaa.
   We will have a Christmas gathering on December 18th from 1:20 until 2:00 P.M.
Some items needed: popcorn, cider or 100% fruit juice and cookies. I’d like the children to have limited sugar while enjoying our time together.
   In the weeks after our holiday break, your child will be bringing home lists of words that they must learn for Kindergarten. They must know how to read them, spell them, and recognize them in the books they read. Practice as often as you can.
   May your holidays be blessed with family time, laughter and fun!
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